
September 9, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Malcolm J.J. Blunt 

“Normanhurst” 

67 Christchurch Road 

Cheltenham, 

Glos. GL 50 2PS 

ENGLAND 

 

Dear Mr. Blunt: 

 

Thank you for your August 31, 1996 letter. 

 

I have forwarded your letter to the appropriate staff members for review. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  


